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Merry Christmas to each of you!  I trust that you have been 
rejoicing in the Savior’s birth.  What a special time of year 
to reflect and rejoice. Also for reaching out to those who 
still have not believed.  

We are so thankful for what the Lord did with the kids’ 
Christmas program.  He truly overwhelmed us.  The kids 
did a great job, but what was amazing was to see the 
response from the families and friends.  10 kids 
participated and everyone of them had someone there 
to see them.  Altogether there were about 50 in 
attendance.  Our little building was full to overflowing.  
Except for the missionaries and 2 others as far as we 
know all of the rest do not know the Savior.  A clear 
Gospel message was given.  Please pray for these folks and us as 

we seek to follow up with them.  

I am sure the Lord brought it to my mind…  I have some 
Christmas cards that I have saved from many years ago.  
People here, at least, simply do not give them out.  It is a 
custom that went by the wayside.  I decided to hand them 
out to contacts and neighbors.  It has been so much fun to 
see the response of the folks.  One lady responded,  “I’ll 
put it on my tree.”  It is what people used to always do at 
Christmas time.  Along with the card I am enclosing a 
Christmas tract which explains the meaning of Christmas.  
Along with the written testimony this has given me lots of 
opportunities to explain the Gospel and read the true 
Story from the Word. 

Both of these are very simple, but God uses His Word as 
it is given out.  Will you pray with me for eternal results?  

I’ll keep this short this time.  I especially wanted to send 
you my greetings at this special time of the year.  Sorry 

it’s not a card! 

Merry Christmas! 

Belinda  


